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Miller Property Subdivision
Town of Canandaigua, County of Ontario

Dear Eric,

On behalf of our client, S & J Morrell, we are submitting plans for the above referenced project and
request this application be placed on the Planning Board agenda of December 10, 2019 for Sketch Plan
Approval.

The project site is a 54.5-acre parcel located at the southeast corner of Bristol Road and Cheshire-
Mclannets Hill Road (each being NYS Route 21). This 54-lot single-family townhome subdivision
received Preliminary Overall Approval in 2007 under Town Law 278; for various reasons the project did

not progress to Final Approval. Responding to current market preferences, the layout has been revised,
resulting in more open space (now over 45 acres). It is anticipated construction will occur in two phases.

Site development features in association with the proposed project include: buried utilities and service
connections, signage, town dedicated roads, driveways, and storm water infrastructure, grading,
landscaping, and other associated construction activities.

This project is in substantial conformance with the project that previously received Preliminary Overall
Approval — we request the Planning Board affirm the prior SEQR determination. It is our intention to

submit for Final Approval in the near future.

Enclosed is the following information to aid in your review:
e 1 copy of this Letter of Intent
e 1 check for the Planning Board Sketch Plan Fee of $100
e 1 copy of the Planning Board Application and Checklist
e 1 copy of the Parcel Sizes and Road Frontages
e 1 copy of Sketch Plan set (full size)
(This includes the proposed sketch layout and the previously approved layout)

o, If you have any questions, or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

ﬁ//ﬁf Z%g d{:ﬂ/ﬂﬂé‘é or you.



Sketch Plan Approval
Miller Property Subdivision
Town of Canandaigua
11/08/2019

Respectfully submiiged,

Richard Tiede

cc:  Scott Morrell, S & J Morrell
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